REPORT 1997 February 10

CITY OF BURNABY

TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE (TRAFFIC SAFETY DIVISION)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

J. 1997 JOINT CONFERENCE CANADIAN INSTITUTE OF TRANSPORTATION ENGINEERS

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT, in accordance with Section 267(b) of the Municipal Act, three (3) representatives from the Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division) be appointed as delegates of Council for the purpose of attending the 1997 Joint Conference of Canadian Institute of Transportation Engineers; Sunday 1997 April 13 - Wednesday, 1997 April 16 at the Sheraton Wall Centre Hotel, Vancouver, B.C.

REPORT

The Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division), at its meeting held on 1997 February 04, received information regarding a Joint Conference Canadian Institute of Transportation Engineers (Pacific Northwest ITE Quad Section and the Western Canada Traffic Association). The Convention will be the most significant convening of transportation engineers and planners taking place in Canada and the northwestern USA in 1997.

:COPY - CITY MANAGER

- DIRECTOR ENGINEERING
- DIRECTOR FINANCE

It is a real challenge to maintain mobility while meeting the public's expectations of reduced noise, air pollution and global warming and improved safety. To help transportation professionals meet that challenge, the Joint Conference will feature a strong technical program in keeping with the theme "Transportation in the Information Age".

The estimated cost for the three (3) delegates to attend the Conference is approximately \$800 (registration costs). Funds for the Conference have been provided in the Committee and Boards budget.

MEMBERS:

Respectfully submitted,

Mr. N. Smith

Mr. D. Berardine

Mrs. M. Canessa

Mr. E. Fourchalk

Ms. L. Kapp

Mrs. D. Mumford

Mr. D. Ramsbotham

Mr. D. Richardson

Mr. A. MacDonald

Councillor J. Young

Chairman

Councillor D. Evans

Member